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Memo to: Members of the Select Board 
 
From: Mike Rademacher, DPW Director 
 
Date: July 20, 2023 
 
Subject: Removal of Temporary Parking Restrictions in Front of 23 Maple Street & 
 Addition of Parking Time Limitations at 51 Grove Street 

 
 

 
In May of 2021, I had requested that parking in front of 23 Maple Street be restricted to 15 minutes between the 
hours of 7AM and 4PM to accommodate the use of that building as a temporary Engineering Department and 
Inspectional Services Department.   
 
Several weeks ago, these Departments moved to the new facility at 51 Grove Street.  As such, the restricted 
parking is no longer necessary on Maple Street and I am recommending it be removed. 
 
In addition, I would like to create a similar parking situation in front of the new 51 Grove Street to allow for the 
short term parking needs of visitors to that facility.  I am requesting that the parking directly in front of 51 Grove 
Street (between the two access driveways) be signed for 15 minute parking between the hours of 7AM to 4PM 
Monday through Friday. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
 

  


